
  
 
 
 

Monday, May 26, 2025 
 
Good morning.  We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
 
Spirit Club is cancelled today because Ms. Bruun is away! Please pop by her classroom tomorrow at 
nut break instead! 
 
 
Year End Talent Show - Get ready to showcase your amazing talents because Hillcrest is hosting 
a school-wide talent show on Thursday, June 19th! 
Do you have a special talent or skill you'd love to share? Whether it's singing, dancing, playing an 
instrument, performing in a band, comedy, magic, or anything else, we want to see it! You can 
perform solo or as a group – the stage is yours! 
We'll be holding talent show auditions soon, so stay tuned later this week for all the important dates 
and times you need to know.  
Start practicing and get ready to dazzle us with your talents! We can't wait to see what you've got! 
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